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March 17, 2021

Oregon Progressive Party

Position on Bills at 2021
Session of Oregon Legislature:

Dear Committee: HB 2743: Support

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which would exempt
municipal banks from any requirement to maintain FDIC insurance
coverage, unless the bank accepts deposits directly from consumers.

HB 2743 also places any municipal bank under some state regulatory
authority.
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